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This monthly newsletter goes only to those individuals who have joined PTSA for this school year in an 
attempt to keep you up to date on issues, events, and activities at Hebron High School of interest to PTSA 
members. 

Post Prom 2016 

As a community, we all realize the dangers that face our children on a daily basis.  Certainly we 

do everything within our means to create a safe environment and intervene on their behalf to 

keep them out of harm's way.  Beginning in 2001, the Hebron High School PTSA began the 

tradition of a Post Prom Party.  This is a safe, supervised, drug and alcohol free event where 

our juniors, seniors, and their guests can come for the evening after Prom.  We offer this event at 

a very low cost for the students to encourage their attendance and make it appealing so they stay 

engaged for the evening and do not seek out alternative entertainment. 

  

The PTSA of Hebron High School is excited to announce that the PTSA Hebron High School 

Post Prom Event will be May 1, 2016 from 1:00am to 5:00am at Pin Stack Bowl in Plano.  The 

Post Prom Party is fully endorsed by Hebron High School and its Administrative Staff, and the 

event is solely financed through the fund-raising efforts of the PTSA volunteers. 

  

If you would like to make a monetary donation, please make the check payable to HHSPTSA, 

write "Post Prom" in the Memo Section and mail to: 

  

Hebron High School PTSA 

Attn:  Post Prom Committee 

4207 Plano Parkway 

Carrollton, TX 75010 

  

Hebron High School PTSA is a 501c3 charitable organization and a tax-deductible receipt will 

be sent for your kind contribution.  Thank you for supporting our students and our efforts to 

provide a safe event that benefits our entire community. 



  

You can get updates about Post Prom at: 

Facebook:     Hebron HS Post Prom 2016 

Twitter:     @HHS_Post_Prom16 

  

The Post Prom Committee is looking for Volunteers: 

(1) Sell Post Prom Tickets during lunch the week of April 18th and the week of April 25th.  

(2) Work at the event the night of Post Prom 

If you are interested, please contact Laura Green at lauratgreen@verizon.net 

 

Polser Elementary's 20th Anniversary 

Polser is celebrating its 20 year anniversary with a gathering at Polser on April 15th from 6:30p-

8:30p, and they are welcoming former students/staff/PTA alumni to attend.  A flyer is attached 

for more information.   If you would like to order food, please let them know in 

advance.  Questions: Event Chair: Lennie Wieleba-Lehotzky 972-730-1538 or 

law723321@gmail.com 

 

College Scholarships still available 

**  Are you a Senior who attended Arbor Creek Middle School? If so, stop by the counselors' 

office and pick up a Scholarship Application! Two scholarships are available for Seniors who 

attended ACMS. Apps due by Friday, April 8. 

  

**  A reminder about Scholarship for LISD High School Seniors that previously attended 
Hicks Elementary. The deadline to apply is April 17th, and the application is online at 
thes.my-pta.org. 
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Online Driving Course Option 

Hebron Parents and Students:  Many of you are entering the time when decisions about driving 

courses need to be made.  If you determine that taking an online course is the way to go here is 

an opportunity to receive a discount on a course and donate money to Hebron PTSA.  Aceable 

driving is providing a discount for some of their courses.  In addition Aceable donate 25% of the 

course value to HPTSA.   If this interests you please review their website www.aceable.com and 

if you determine this to be the best option for your family feel free to use the links below to 

access this discount/donation opportunity.  Hebron High School and HHSPTSA do not endorse 

this online course, but we do want to make it available to you if it best suits your needs.  Please 

note that this also includes an opportunity for an Aceable donation on Defensive Driving course 

if anyone happens to need that.   There is no discount on the Defensive Driving course as the 

State requires a minimum cost of $25 for these courses 

  

 Below are the links for your school specific pages: 

Adult Drivers Ed: http://aceable.com/hebron-high-adult 

Teen Drivers Ed: http://aceable.com/hebron-high-teen 

Defensive Driving: http://aceable.com/hebron-high-dd 

So a quick note, the coupon code for the Adult course and the Teen course are the same. Just 

plain "HEBRON" the coupon code for the Defensive Driving course is "HEBRONDD" 

 

If you have any questions please contact Scott Brown at swbro@hotmail.com 

 

HHS PTSA Board Elections and Executive Committee 

It's time to elect our new PTSA officers and committee chairs.  If you are interested in getting 

involved, send an email to HebronPTSAnominate@gmail.com .  We have several positions 

available and can work with any time commitment you can give us.  For a list of our board 

positions, go to: http://www.hebronptsa.com/resources.html .  Want to check us out 

first?  Join one of our committees! We love to have new people join us, and it's a great way to 

help out both Hebron campuses and our students 
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HHS PTSA Spirit Gear 

If you are interested in some Hebron Spirit Gear, please head to our website at 

www.HebronPTSA.org   We have Hebron t-shirts, car magnets and garden flags!  Print the 
order form and deliver to the front office with payment.  Thanks for supporting Hebron and 

PTSA! 

 

LISD School Board Election - May 7, 2016 

*                About the Board of Trustees The Board of Trustees consists of seven members 
elected to serve for overlapping terms of three years each. Elections are conducted 
in May in accordance with the Texas Secretary of State Uniform Election Calendar. 
While candidates run for specific places, they do not represent specific geographical 
areas; rather, each represents Lewisville ISD at large. In May of 2016, Places 3, 4 

and 5 will be on the ballot.     

*                Candidates 

Place 3 

Angie Cox  
Place 4 

Fairooz Adams  
Katherine Sells  
Place 5 

Will Ferson  
Allison Lassahn  
Jenny Proznik  

 Calling Cookie Volunteers 

Thank you to all who have volunteered to bake and sell cookies this year. PTSA is raising money 

towards scholarships.  We are in need of bakers and sellers.  Baking takes 2 hours of your time, 

and selling takes 45 minutes.  Please use the link below to sign up! 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c044cada62fabfd0-ptsa2 
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Important Dates 

Apr. 22nd -- School Holiday 

Apr. 30th  -- HHS Prom  

May 1st -- HHS PTSA Post Prom Event at Pin Stack Bowl 1:00AM -- 5:00AM 

May7th -- LISD School Board Election 

May 17th -- HHS PTSA General Meeting and Board Election 6:30PM 

May 26th -- Football Spring Game and Family Carnival 4:30 -- 8:00PM 

May 30th -- Memorial Day Holiday 

June 2nd -- Last Day of School -- Early Release 

June 6th -- HHS Graduation 8:00PM 

Sept. 10th -- LEF Fork and Pencil Fundraiser 

 

If you have any questions regarding PTSA, please contact Kristina 
Milligan at HebronPTSAPresident@gmail.com 
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